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The University of Georgia

College of Pharmacy

30 September 2015

Provost Pamela Whitten

Senior Vice President for Academic Affairs & Provost
203 Administration Building

Campus

Dear Provost Whitten:

On behalf of the College of Pharmacy, | am pleased to forward the College of
Pharmacy Experiential Learning Implementation Plan. This plan was approved by
the faculty of the College of Pharmacy.

Please let me know if you need further information.

Sincerely,
George Francisco
Associate Dean

cc: Svein @ie, Dean, College of Pharmacy
Henry Young, Chair, College of Pharmacy Curriculum Committee
William Vencill, Chair, University Curriculum Committee
Linda P. Bachman, Director, Office of University Experiential Learning
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College of Pharmacy

Experiential Learning Implementation Plan

Certification Officer: Michael Bartlett, Interim Assistant Dean and director of the
Bachelor of Science in Pharmaceutical Sciences program

The Bachelor of Science program in Pharmaceutical Sciences, offered by the Department of
Pharmaceutical and Biomedical sciences in the College of Pharmacy, requires that all
students participate in at least one year of undergraduate research. In a typical plan of
study, students enroll in these courses during their fourth year. In addition to the
undergraduate research component, students may participate in internships and other
forms of experiential learning as part of their program of study.

The courses that fulfill the requirement are as follows:
PMCY 4960 Pharmaceutical Sciences Research |

PMCY 4970 Pharmaceutical Sciences Research 11



